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Circular No.014/2025       Date:24th Mar 2025 
 
 

 Special offer by Avila International – Travel Package – CPhI China  
 
We are pleased to inform the Members that M/s Avila International approached us with a 
proposal to offer a special discount of Rs. 10,000/- (Rupees ten thousands only),  
exclusively to the BDMAI Members,  on the Travel Package   to the visitors / Exhibitors of 
CPhI China, being held between 24 – 26 June 2025 at Shanghai, China.  This offer is 
applicable to our members from any destination in India.  
 
For more details about the Package, please see the attached travel brochure of Avila 
Travels.  
 
Members who are interested in availing this offer may contact Ms. A Laxmi at 
laxmia@avila.co.in;  Mobile: 8008861333.  
 
Members may also contact us for any further information on the above subject.  
 
With regards 
 
M Roja Rani 
Executive Director  
 

Disclaimer: Please be informed that this is recommendatory communication and BDMAI is not responsible 

for any shortcomings in services of the travel agent. 
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